Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX PERMANA AND NURSERY SHOO

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

23rd January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to a Phonics Party looking especially at Phase Three and the double sounds the children have started learning such as ai, ee, and oi.

We would like to invite you, or a close family member if you are unable to attend, to the Phonics Party on Monday 10th February at 3:30pm. Children are more than welcome to attend as I am sure they would love to share with you some of the games and activities we use in our phonic sessions.

Please complete the reply slip below if you will be able to attend and hand it to the office.

We look forward to seeing you!

Yours faithfully

Early Years Team

Reception Phonics Party

Child's name	Class
I will be attending the Reception Phonics Party on Monday 10th February	y at 3.30pm.
Signed	Date